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Surrey Board of Education trustees are kept very busy supporting schools and students, as well 
as representing district interests in the community. The following is a summary of the most 
recent trustee activities on behalf of the district. 
 
Trustees attended the following District and community events: 
 

 City of Surrey Mentorship Program; and 

 New Teacher Welcome Event at the Resource and Education Centre 
 
Trustees attended several school events: 
 

 Holocaust Symposium at Earl Marriot Secondary 

 Career Day at Guildford Park Secondary 

 W. E. Kinvig Playground Opening 

 David Brankin Production of Elf Junior 

 Helping with Toys for Tots at Fraser Heights Secondary 

 School visit to South Meridian Elementary; and 

 Cloverdale Learning Centre 
 
Trustees also participated in several meetings: 
 

 iDEAS 36 

 District Parents Advisory Council 

 Second Language Working Group 

 Surrey Crime Prevention Society 

 District Principal Selection Committee 

 Trustee In-Service on Electronic Board Meetings 

 Budget Committee; and 

 Surrey/White Rock Community Partnership – Make Children First 
 

Trustees attended the British Columbia School Trustees’ Association Trustee Academy 
November 23-25th.  
 


